
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
May 7, 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
Late this afternoon the Oswego County Health Department issued a boil water advisory for the 
Village of Pulaski. This advisory affects both the Elementary School and the Middle-High School. 
Under this advisory, effectively immediately water fountains in both schools will be shut off and 
our cafeterias will use boiled or bottled water to prepare food. The District will have bottled 
water available for all staff and students until the advisory is lifted. This advisory does not affect 
bathroom use.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact my office or your child's school with questions.  
 
For additional questions about the boil water advisory, you may contact the Oswego County 
Health Department at 315.349.3545.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tom Jennings, Superintendent 
 


